
 

 

DF Deutsche Forfait AG informs about change of segment 
 

DF Deutsche Forfait AG (ISIN: DE000A2AA204) would like to inform its shareholders that the 
change from the Prime Standard to the General Standard of the Frankfurt Stock Exchange, an-
nounced on 7 December 2016, was carried out as planned. Hence, the company will continue to 
meet the high transparency standards of the Regulated Market and will continue to inform its 
shareholders comprehensively.  

In addition, since the implementation of the new segment Scale on 1 March 2017, the bond of DF 
Deutsche Forfait AG (ISIN: DE000A1R1CC4) is traded in the Basic Board for corporate bonds of 
the Frankfurt Stock Exchange.  
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